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Subject:  MESSAGE OF SYMPATHY 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 
De La Salle University - Dasmarinas mourns the passing of Mark Eiron Siguerra and everyone 
onboard Cessna 206 with tail number RPC-1174 which went missing after departing Cauayan 
Airport on 24 January 2023.  
 
The Isabela Incident Management Team has issued a statement confirming that the Cessna plane 
crashed and that there were no survivors. 
 
Mark Eiron, one of our students under the Mechanical Engineering program, will be affectionately 
remembered most especially by his professors, friends, and classmates from the College of 
Engineering, Architecture, and Technology. 
 
The University Community condoles with the bereaved family of Mark Eiron and requests prayers 
for the eternal repose of the souls of everyone who died in the plane crash. 
 
 
 
 
 


